Town of Hoosick
Public Hearing
Preliminary 2016 Budget
Thursday November 5, 2015 6:00 PM

Pledge of Allegiance

Roll Call: Supervisor Mark Surdam, Bruce Patire, Dave Sutton, Jeff Wysocki, Jenn Hyde

Publication of Legal Notice
The Public Hearing notice was published in the Eagle on October 22,2015

Discussion: Tony Rice, Town Assessor explained to the Board how the budget increase would affect
taxpayers in the Town and Village

A $100,000. Full market valued home in the Town would be approximately $52.00+/- increase.

A $100,000. Full market valued home in the Village would be approximately $45.00 +/- increase.
Both excluding any exemptions.

People to Be Heard
None

Adjournment
Patire made the motion to adjourn the public hearing at 6:23 pm, Wysocki seconded, all ayes
carried.

Respectfully submitted,
Sue Stradinger
Hoosick Town Clerk



